
From: Keyon, David
To: Downtown West Project
Subject: Fw: Attendees for Roundtables on 3/4 and 3/5 (?)
Date: Thursday, August 20, 2020 10:57:04 AM

David Keyon
Principal Planner, Environmental Review
City of San Jose
(408) 535-7898   david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov

From: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2020 11:50 AM
To: Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Attendees for Roundtables on 3/4 and 3/5 (?)
 
PW: Vivian Tom, Manjit, and Ryan Do.
DOT: Florin
PRNS: Zach Mendez and Rebekah Ross
ESD: Julie Benabente (regarding community energy and utilidor. PW is concerned with utilidor as
well).
 
We should let them know to forward the invite as necessary.
 
We also need to schedule another meeting to discuss Population and Housing after people have
read the economic study. Housing didn’t feel like they had enough time for their discussion, and the
economic study hadn’t been included in the analysis
discussion. Maybe we can add then to the
roundtables (Kristen Clements and Rachal VanderVeen).
 
Thanks!
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement
| Environmental Review Section
City of San José |
200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872
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